
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to address poor roads, raise community awareness

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, called to address the poor external

roads and raise community awareness. 

His Eminence tweeted following the traffic accident of a group of Karbala visitors, “We were

horrified by the news of the death of 11 pilgrims on their way back from Holy Karbala. Due to

the recurrence of these painful tragedies, we renew our call to state departments to address

the poor quality of external roads and adopt real solutions such as maintenance and paving, in

addition  to  launching  an  educational  campaign  to  raise  community  awareness  of  safety

procedures.”

His Eminence prayed to the Almighty to bless the victims of the tragic accident with his vast

mercy and rest them in heaven and inspire their families’ patience and solace.


